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HALLATON C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Tel: 01858 555629  email:office@hallatonprimary.leics.sch.uk 

 

NEWSLETTER 15th NOVEMBER 2019  
(Sent by Parentmail only) 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS – Just to remind you that today is the LAST day for you to take advantage of the Early 

Bird discount for your child’s school photo. 

URGENT – CROSS-COUNTRY – Due to this week’s heavy rain, tomorrow’s cross-country has been 

postponed to Saturday 7th December.  Therefore, the first meeting for the league will now be on Sat 30th 

Nov at Oakham Rugby Club followed by the 2nd meeting on 7th Dec at UCC.  

SWIMMING – Uppingham pool is now open, so we will be swimming as normal next week.  We will credit 

you for this week’s cancelled session.   

SICKNESS – There seems to be a sickness bug affecting a number of children in school at the moment.  If 

your child is at all off colour in the morning, please wait and see how things develop before sending them 

in.  If your child is sick, they MUST NOT return to school for 48 hours after they were last sick.  Your 

support in this would be greatly appreciated. 

BOOK FAIR – Thank you for your fantastic support of this year’s book fair.  Monday will be the last day it 

will be open. 

SCHOOL LUNCHES – We have been notified of a few changes to the new menu.  These are mainly in week 2 

(copy attached).  As usual, if you want to make any changes to your child’s lunch pattern, please let Mrs 

Stones know in writing. 

FOUND NEAR THE BUTTERCROSS! – A Peugot car key with a Corby Motors fob.  It’s in the office if it’s 

yours! 

FESTIVAL OF LIGHT – FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER – Please could each child bring in an empty / label free jam jar 

for the FESTIVAL OF LIGHT Parade.  Each child will be decorating a jar in the coming weeks so please bring 

them into school when you can.  If you have multiple jam jars you have recycled and would like to hand 

them in please give them to Mrs Hurst in the playground. 

 



TERM DATES 20/21 – We have been looking at next year’s term dates and have made some changes to try 

to take into account the needs of families who live in different Local Authorities.  The changes give a 2 week 

break in the autumn term, which is the longest term.  We have also tried to come more in line with the 

Rutland pattern at Easter and still benefit from our early summer finish.  We hope that this will enable you 

to enjoy your family holidays within the school holiday periods. 

Our proposed holiday pattern for 20/21 is attached. 

FRIENDS CHRISTMAS FAIR – FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


